
    Complex LITIGATION ATTORNEYS  

 

Excolo Law, PLLC 

26700 Lahser Road, Suite 401 

Southfield, Michigan 48033 

T: 866.9.EXCOLO (866.939.2656) 

F: 248.436.6858 

 

Daniel W. Weininger – Attorney at Law 

Direct: 248.539.5047 

E-mail: weiningerlaw@gmail.com    

 
January 4, 2018 

 
Scott S. Harris, Clerk of the Court  

Supreme Court of the United States  
One First St., NE 
Washington, DC 20543 

 
 

Re:  Edward Wierszewski v. Alan Thibault 
Case No: 17-550   

 

Dear Mr. Harris: 
  

I write to request an extension of time to file respondent Alan Thibault’s 

(“Thibault”) response to the petition for certiorari in the above-referenced case. 
Thibault’s brief is presently due on January 8, 2018. I am seeking an extension of 

28 days, through and including Friday, February 5, 2018. 
 
Although I diligently attempted to meet the Court’s January 8, 2018 deadline, 

a number of health-related issues in my family required my immediate attention, 
and an extension will provide me with sufficient time to attend to my family and file 
a response that appropriately addresses  the issues raised in the petition for 

certiorari. 
 

I have consulted with opposing counsel about this request and have been 
informed by Michelle Thomas of Thomas DeGrood & Wittenoff PC, counsel for the 
petitioner, that the petitioner does not object to Thibault’s request for a 28-day 

extension. Nor will this request for an extension have an adverse impact on the 
Court's calendar.  

  
Thank you for your kind consideration of my request. 

 

Very truly yours, 

            
       DANIEL W. WEININGER  
 
DWW:km 
cc: Michelle A. Thomas 

mailto:weiningerlaw@gmail.com

